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TECHNICAL 
BULLETIN

Any information provided by Westcoat Specialty Coating Systems is for general purposes only. Nothing presented by Westcoat 
Specialty Coating Systems constitutes design advice or a recommendation specific to a particular situation. Westcoat Specialty 
Coating Systems directs you to consult with the appropriate qualified design professional to ensure any product or information 
meets the requirements for the specific intended use, and complies with all building plans, specifications, codes or regulations. 
Westcoat Specialty Coating Systems expressly and specifically disclaims responsibility for any damages arising from the use of 
any information, and each recipient of this information agrees that there is no express or implied warranty, including any implied 

warranty of merchantability or fitness for a particular purpose, arising from any information provided by Westcoat Specialty 
Coating Systems.

Dear Westcoat Customer,

Westcoat is proud to announce our improved Safety Yellow offerings for the following 
materials:

• EC-12 Epoxy Primer 
• EC-34 Epoxy Topcoat
• EC-95 Polyurethane Topcoat 

We have increased the overall hide for these materials, reduced dry times and designed 
each product to meet ANSI color standards, in accordance with ANSI Z535.1. 

Effective Date 

EC-12 Epoxy Primer & EC-34 Epoxy Topcoat
Starting October 30th 2023 or all batch numbers 23303 or later. 

EC-95 Polyurethane Topcoat 
Starting July 25th 2023 or all batch numbers 23206 or later. 

If you have any additional questions on this improved formula, please contact your local 
Westcoat Sales Representative or contact us at 1-800-250-4519


